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Unim, Company

77 Beale Street
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177m

Fax: 415-973-7226

December 20, 2011

Edward Randolph 
Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Subject: 30-Day NEM Report

Dear Mr. Randolph:

Pacific Gas and Electric Company provides the enclosed summary sheet in compliance with 
California Public Utilities Code (PUC) section 2827.

Effective January 1, 2003, PUC section 2827(e)(1) requires that electric service providers notify 
the Commission if the processing of a request for establishment of net energy metering (NEM) 
service for solar or wind generators exceeds thirty (30) working days from the date the electric 
service provider receives the customer’s completed application (including a signed 
interconnection agreement and final inspection clearance from the governmental authority with 
jurisdiction).

The enclosed summary sheets list solar and wind interconnection projects that meet these criteria 
for the third quarter of 2011 from July 1, 2011 through September 30, 2011. To protect customer 
confidentiality, a Project’s ID number is used to identify projects. Also provided are: 1) the 
reason the interconnection has not yet been approved; and 2) the expected completion date.

Unless directed otherwise, PG&E will continue to submit this notice to you in this format on a 
quarterly basis. If there are any questions concerning this information, please contact Harold 
Hirsch, Analysis and Rates Tariffs, in Regulatory Relations, at (415) 973-1305.

Sincerely,

($cj
Meredith Allen
Senior Director, Regulatory Relations

Attachment

cc: Molly Sterkel 
Rachel Peterson
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